
 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release                        February 26, 2020 

Contact: Rep. Scott Allen                   (608) 266-8580 

 

Rep. Allen statement on Molson Coors shooting 

 

Rep. Scott Allen released the following statement regarding the shooting at Molson Coors in Milwaukee: 

 

“Any person who assaults another with a gun, or any weapon, is a coward.  It takes courage to address 
issues in a rational manner.  
 
We mourn with the family members of those who were lost today.  
 
We are once again grateful for the brave men and women of law enforcement and other first 
responders who stand in the face of danger to protect us.” 
 

 

### 

The 97th Assembly District includes portions of the City of Waukesha 

and the Towns of Waukesha, Genesee, and Mukwonago. 


